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NOTICE OF CONFERENCE POSTPONEMENT 

March 25, 2020 

This letter announces the postponement of our upcoming biennial meeting of the 
International Society for Serotonin Research that was originally scheduled for July 
26-29, 2020 in Cancun, Mexico. Due to the travel disruption caused by the 
coronavirus pandemic, our conference will be rescheduled for a week between late 
April- early July, 2021.  

Please see our Society website for all meeting information: 

 https://www.serotoninclub.org 

 


